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CIRCULAR 
 
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N002/CD/CIR/SGTD/2022 

January 26th 2022. 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
  

    OCR SYSTEM 

 
 
 

Valued Customer, 
 

We inform our customers of the launch of the "OCR" (Optical Character 

Recognition) system at the barriers for all license plates of trucks having an 

operation within the SGTD terminal. 

 

To this end, the license plates of trucks that do not meet the visibility standard 

criterion will not be authorized to access the Terminal from February 28th, 2022. 

 

Truck registration plates will be checked beforehand at Gate level from February 

1st, 2022. 

 

Thus, we encourage carriers to comply with metal plates with two lines of writing 

according to the formats cited in reference. 

 

 

Pour plus d’information, merci de nous contacter au :   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

